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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Vietnam at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends Vietnam’s dedication to the UPR process, and its efforts invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, in wide-ranging consultations with public sector and civil society. We welcome in particular the adoption of 45 laws, including many important legal documents pertaining to human rights and citizens’ rights.
We recommend that Vietnam continues with its commitment to combat multidimensional poverty reduction in a sustainable and inclusive way. We also recommend that Vietnam continues to take measures and activities for the promotion of gender equality.
Serbia wishes Vietnam’s a successful and fruitful review process. 
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